
 
  

Sickness 
 
 
We are often asked how long should we keep children off school 
when they have been sick. Our guidance is that children should 
remain at home between 24 and 48 hours following the last bout of 
sickness or diarrhoea. Details on childhood illnesses and schools can 
be found at 
 
http://www.nhs.uk/Livewell/Yourchildatschool/Pages/Illness.aspx  
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